
Scam alert: Fake emails in circulation impersonating as CEO I4C 

 

Indian Cyber Crime Coordination Centre (I4C) 

Date: 24.8.23 

This is an important alert about the circulation of counterfeit emails impersonating CEO-I4C, 

Shri Rajesh Kumar, bearing the subject “Urgent Notification!”, “Court Notification”. These 

emails employ the logos of the Indian Cyber Crime Coordination Centre (I4C), Intelligence 

Bureau (IB), and Delhi Police and wrongfully associate with the names of the undersigned and 

the particulars of this unit. These misleading emails are targeted to various government offices, 

individuals and falsely accuse them of cybercrimes, urging them to respond. 

The logos and emails in question are intentionally fake, deceptive and created with malicious 

motives.  

It is important to clarify that neither the undersigned nor this unit has initiated such emails. 

Furthermore, no authorization has been granted by the undersigned for the production or 

dissemination of such content. Appropriate measures are being taken to address this issue and 

also shared the tweet alerts: 

I. https://twitter.com/Cyberdost/status/1695008842374111487?s=20    

II. https://twitter.com/Cyberdost/status/1688918696046276608?t=8c76lRPrkhJifaUr3zM

VWw&s=08  
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